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From: Barker, Evelyn G
To: WISHTX@aol.com
Subject: RE: Program for AAUW Nov. 28, 2011
Date: Thursday, May 26, 2011 12:26:00 PM


Hello,
Thank you, I’d be delighted to come on Nov. 28 and I have it on my calendar. I usually talk for about
40-50 minutes and I like to use a PowerPoint and digital projector to show Polly’s images. I
sometimes use video clips with sound, too, though that just presents an opportunity for technical
malfunctions. Is the length of my talk OK with you? Do I need to send you any biographical or other
type of information?
 
Thanks so much for thinking of me. I look forward to meeting your group.
 
Evelyn Barker
Information Literacy Librarian
ebarker@uta.edu
817-272-6064
 


From: WISHTX@aol.com [mailto:WISHTX@aol.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2011 7:10 PM
To: Barker, Evelyn G
Subject: Program for AAUW Nov. 28, 2011
 
Evelyn
 
I spoke with you earlier about doing a program for AAUW (American Association of
University Women) this year.  We have had our program planning committee meeting
and if convenient we would like for you to present your program on A Texas Journey:
The Centennial Photographs of Polly Smith, Monday, November 28, 2011, 7:00 pm
at The Waterford in Pantego, which is on W. Park Row. 
 
If this date is convenient we can go over details for your power point presentation and
selling your book.
 
Sher Dunaway 
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